
IN R E P L Y R E F E R T O 

UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 
P. 0. Box 6721 

Roswell, New Mexico 

September 15, 1958 

Tidewater Oi l Company 
P. 0. Box 547 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. H. P. Shackelford 

Gentlemen: 

By letter of September 10, 1958, you request our ap­
proval to commingle oi l produced from the Ellenburger, McKee, 
Montoya and Fusselman zones on your lease Las Cruces 032650(b) 
Into a common tank battery. You propose to measure the produc­
tion from each zone separately prior to being commingled. 

No objection is offered to the method that you propose 
for measuring and selling o i l from the lease, provided, that ap­
proval is obtained from the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
for proration purposes. 

Very truly yours, 


